
               Z i o n  C i t y  C o u n c i l  a g e n d a  

 
 
 
 

 
   
 

REGULAR MEETING 
TO BE HELD JANUARY 6, 2015, AT 7:00 P.M. 

 CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS, CITY HALL, 
2828 SHERIDAN ROAD, ZION, ILLINOIS 

 
 

 
The January 6, 2015 regularly scheduled 
meeting of the Zion City Council has been 
cancelled due to anticipated inclement weather. 
 
 
 
 
       Diane D. Burkemper 
       City Clerk 
 
 
Posted January 5, 2015 



   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 


